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Hello,  

 

I am writing to support of HB 2749. As a resident of St Johns, I think preparing our 

community for future disasters is critical. We need an emergency route so that our 

community is not trapped if there were a significant disaster, such as an earthquake. 

Please help safeguard our community.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Stephanie 


